All NWOSU students will receive and be required to use NWOSU email accounts.  All students, faculty and staff will be expected to use only those accounts for University business.
For the Spring Semester of 2007, student email accounts will be hosted by Hotmail.  You will still be able to access your previous email through the Summer Semester of 2007 by logging on to http://www.nwosu.edu/exchange with your previous Username and Password.  All student accounts on the previous system will be deleted at the beginning of the Fall 2007 Semester.  We suggest forwarding any messages you want to keep to your new address and notifying important contacts of your new address.  Your new account will remain active as long as you follow the guidelines presented when you activate your account.  All official correspondence from NWOSU will be made using the new address.

You will be given a new Username, Password, and Email Address.  Your Username will be generated using your first initial, middle initial, last name, followed by the last two digits of your student ID.  Your Student ID is not the same as your Social Security Number.  For example, Jane Ann Doe, with a Student ID of 1112-22333, will have a username of JADoe33.  Usernames are not case sensitive – capitalization doesn’t matter.

Your Password will be your student identification number.
Your Email Address is your Username followed by @rangers.nwosu.edu.  Jane Ann’s address is jadoe33@rangers.nwosu.edu.

The first time you login to your email, you are required to Activate your account and change your password.  Instructions to do this and other tasks can be found by going to http://www.nwosu.edu/EmailInstructions.doc.  Before you change your password, you will want to check the General Password Construction Guidelines at http://www.nwosu.edu/NWOSUPasswordPolicy.doc.
Many of you will be taking Blackboard classes.  Your username and password to initially get into Blackboard are set up the same as your email.  You will also need to change your password in Blackboard.  The Blackboard and Email systems DO NOT synchronize with each other.  Changing the password in one system DOES NOT change the password on the other system.
Email accounts for new students who are enrolled will be set up by the start of school.  There will be approximately a one day delay for students whose enrollments are processed after the start of school.

Help!!
If you have verified your username and have followed the directions listed above, and still can’t login in to your account, contact information technology in Alva at extension 8600.  In Enid contact the Business Office or Information Technology at extension 3114.  In Woodward, call 256-0047.  If you have problems with Blackboard, contact your instructor or Mr. Boedecker at 327-8180.
